
Copy of Advertisement of Department of Higher Education, Govt. of West 

Bengal, publicising All India Survey on Higher Education (AISHE) Programme  

 

 Attention of all Higher Education Institutes in the state of West Bengal 

is hereby drawn to the fact that the Ministry of Human Resource 

Development, Government of India has started an All India Survey on Higher 

Education sector in the country.  This is an on-line exercise requiring every 

institute in the Higher Education sector to register and upload its relevant 

data relating, inter-alia, to enrolment, number of courses and programmes 

offered, details of teaching and non-teaching staff, financial position etc.  The 

AISHE for 2011-2012 is expected to close by 31st August, 2013 and AISHE for 

2012-2013 by the end of September, 2013.  The concerned authorities of all 

Higher Education Institutes in the state of West Bengal are advised to 

participate/ register in this programme so that the ground reality of the State 

Higher Education sector gets reflected in this all-India survey within the 

above-mentioned dateline.  Please visit http://www.aishe.gov.in and contact 

Dr. T. K. Ghara, State Nodal Officer at 9433062226 and mail at 

tkghara@gmail.com for assistance. 

 

 

 

           

 

http://www.aishe.gov.in/
mailto:tkghara@gmail.com

